corresp motinlay



NEW ENGLAND RESEARCH INSTITUTE, INC.

SONJA M. MCKINLAY, PRESIDENT

July 12, 1990

Pc NEC V 8/21

Dr. Henry Blackburn
Professor & Director
Division of Epidemiology
School of Public Health
University of Minnesota
1-210 Moos Tower
515 Delaware St., SE
Minneapolis, MN 55455

Dear Henry:

Congratulations on this first annual report. It is most impressive and we look forward to seeing it every year. From my own perspective, it was an eye-opener in terms of the diversity of research in the School. Certainly you should feel personal pride and a considerable sense of achievement in bringing the School to its current prominence.

Best wishes.

Sincerely,

Sonja M. McKinlay, Ph.D.

SMM: am